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ties and Indies of the Holy See; and vvaspub-
idhed and declared to be authaitic under the
aulpices of dilferent Poj)es.

With rcfpcdt to the obedience due to jirotc-
''^•^^'!'' Heretical Ibvereigns ;-P()pe Gra^oru

the iSjoth iliLied a decree in ^\hich he lav. -1
VVe hereby ablohc from every obligation of al-
legiance, homage, and every other duty, all
thole v\'ho are bound to manifcll heretics by
any comj)-id or promile whatlbe\'er ; in ulnt'-
ever manner it may be confirmed *, that is
evenir an oath of allegiance be taken to con-
iirm It.

la the year i:,:,s, confb(|uently above a
century after fhc Council of Conftance, bv
vvhieh, Mr. Burke fays, fuch doftrines were
condemned. l>o])e Paul the Fourth, in a law
whjch he declares to be of perpetual duration,
hy the fullnefs of his a])oftolical pou cr, and
conhrming all fo. mer decrees againft heretics,
enaas that all and lingular Earls, Jkarons
Marquilles, Dukes, Kings, and Kmperor., who
halljiave fallen mto, or Ihall heieafier fall into-
i:ierdy, lludl, moreover, by fucli crime alone
Without the nitervention of law or farther aft
be entirely, totally, and for ever, dei)ru'ed of
then- Earldoms, Baronies, Marquilfates, Dut-
chies. Kingdoms, and Empires ; and Ihall be
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